
 
 

Public Utilities Commission  
  

Newly Appointed Commissioners 
 
  

The Public Utilities Commission (“PUC”) announces the appointment of Messrs. 

Rolando Santos and Roberto Young as Commissioners with effect from  December 

14, 2022.  

 

Mr. Rolando Santos is an Electrical Engineer by profession and brings to the PUC over 

25 years of practical experience in Commercial, Industrial, Electric Utility and 

Information technology industry. 

 

Mr. Roberto Young is an Engineer with some 35 years of experience in the 

Telecommunications Industry in Belize. He has gained regulatory experience at the 

PUC having served as Director - Telecommunications sector as well as Chairman of 

the PUC from 2006 to 2008. 

 

Commenting on the appointments, Dean Molina, Chairman of the PUC, indicated that 

“We very much welcome the wealth of experience and knowledge that our new 

colleagues will bring to the Commission, which will further strengthen and enrich the 

Commission’s work.  At the same time, we also extend sincere gratitude to the 

outgoing Commissioner Etienne Sharp, who served the Commission for the past two 

years.” 
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